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December 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
        We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with their families! Can you 

believe that Christmas is almost here? This year has gone by so incredibly fast! Also if 

your child has had shots within the last year, please see Teresa about making sure your 

child’s shot records are up to date in our files! This must be done by December 31st per 

state regulations. Please make sure and sign in and sign out your child daily.  As 

everyone knows, we are the only accredited child care facility in Crawford County.  

Every three years, we must be observed and see if we are eligible for renewal.  One thing 

that we need help with in the morning; is washing the children’s hands before entering 

the classroom.  This helps the teachers out immensely as some days, multiple children 

arrive at the same time and trying to get breakfast served to everyone as they arrive 

becomes a challenge.   

 
       Congratulations to Sammy Whitman, our “Toddler of the Month” for December! ☺ 

Take time to check out his cool poster on our door with lots of neat facts. Happy Birthday 

wishes to Graye Matchell! Cookies with Santa will Monday December 19, 2022.   Our 

class Christmas Party will be held on Thursday December 22nd at 10:00 a.m! This year 

we are doing a book exchange (around $5) for our Christmas party. As always, you are 

welcome to bring anything extra for the kids “goody bags” if you wish; we have 6 boys 

& 1 girl total. Don’t forget, we need an extra $1 for the party snacks in addition to the 

regular $2 for morning snack money that is due on the 1st of each month. 

 

We will celebrating The Polar Express on Tuesday December 20th and would like for 

the kids to come dressed in their pajamas and it will be a day full of activities and snacks 

related to the story.   

 
Don’t forget that we are CLOSED on December 23rd (Christmas Eve) & December 

26th (Christmas Day) for the Christmas holiday and also Closed on Monday January 

2nd for New Year’s Day.  

Please fill out & return the “winter break attendance” sheet to help us with staffing 

purposes. We hope everyone has a safe & happy time with their families this holiday 

season. We couldn’t do it without you and thank you greatly for all you do for our class.   

 

Ms. Sarah  Ms. Jessica  Ms. Kaylee 


